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Key learning this week:

What’s new?
We are thrilled to announce that Miss Jennings welcomed a 
beautiful baby girl into the world on Thursday 24th April. Miss 
Jennings and baby Esmae are thriving and the whole St Helen’s 
family send their best wishes to the new family. 
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Community updates:

Year 5 have been exploring their creativity and developing their collaging 
skills by using newspaper to produce striking artwork inspired by 
Bideford Old Bridge.

Year 6 have been working hard in preparation for their SATs, focusing on 
sharpening their arithmetic skills.

           Year 3 have kicked off their Bikeability training with their first     
           session, learning the rules of the road and how to stay safe while                           
           cycling.

Mr Creek has had a donation of school uniform from the Food 
Bank. There will be a range of sizes and items. All of the items 
will be located underneath the shelter at the entrance to school 
after school on Friday 25th April, if you are in need .

Thank you to Mr Singh for the very kind donation of food and 
sweet treats for all of the children to celebrate Vaisakhi.

Our new virtue this half term is respect.

What is Respect?
It is knowing that each of us is unique and having an 
attitude of caring for others with dignity and kindness. 
It is acting with needs, feelings and rights of others in 
mind and speaking with politeness, acting with courtesy 
and honouring the rules of our family or school.

Thank to Mr Heard at 
the Thatch for the 
generous donation of 
daffodil bulbs. Year 5 
enjoyed planting them 
during Ground Force.


